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The next membership meeting will be on
November 23 at 7:30 PM at the Williamson
Library at Grand Central Terminal. Meet at the
entrance to Track 23 on the upper level at 7:00
or 7:15 PM to be escorted to the library, which is
in a secured area. Late arrivals should phone
the library at (516) 660-1972. A $5.00 admission
fee is charged for non-members. In the event of
serious inclement weather, check the website
www.nyrre.org or call (516) 660-1972 for
cancellation information. Due to security
considerations, we have to compile an
attendance list for Metro North.

The program will be on the Central Line
of the London Underground (known officially as
the London Transport Board.) Note: What
Americans call a subway is called the
Underground or the Tube in London. Subway
across the pond means an underpass. The DVD
will consist of the History of the Central Line
from the LU's earlier days in the 1860s to the
early 21st Century. They actually used steam
engines in the early days. Time permitting, a
North Wales DVD will be shown, covering the
wild beauty of that region and some of the
narrow-gauge operations.

Membership Meeting Schedule
All meetings begin at 7:30 at Williamson Library, Grand Central Terminal

Date Presenter
December 28 Holiday Party, Elections, 16 mm 1953 movie of Croton Harmon

January 24 Erie Lackawanna DVD
February 28 Cora Sowa (Ozarks and Fort Smith, AR railroads)

Happy Thanksgiving from the Bulletin Staff


